

F 2020

News & Updates for Strong Memorial Hospital Volunteers

Editor Susan A. Sullivan

Copy Editor Matt Ulakovic

585.275.2420 friendsofstrong@urmc.rochester.edu

than 13 years; beginning her tenure with us $\,$ rst as a receptionist, then initially moving into the volunteer coordinator role, where she assisted her predecessor, Jane Walsh.

thm[t)1-[t)-9 2(t)5 (e)-1of o-4 ((n 13(o t)12 (he v)9o)-4 (l)4.1 (u)17 (n)13 (t)5 (e)-1





e 2020 Rochester River Run, originally scheduled for this past April, is now set to be held virtually from Oct. 1 through Oct. 18!

Run, walk or pledge your support for transplant patients at Strong Memorial Hospital via the 19^{th} annual Rochester River Run/Walk 5K. You can participate in the virtual race from any location you choose: Your very own race, at your very own pace. Simply time yourself and submit your results at the run website any time Oct. 1-18.

Patients who come to Strong for heart, liver, pancreas and kidney transplants o en need nancial assistance while they await and recover from surgery.

Co-sponsored by Friends of Strong and the hospital's transplant programs, the River Run bene ts transplant patients who are awaiting or recovering from organ transplant surgery. All proceeds go toward helping our patients pay for expenses associated with lifelong care, such as life-saving



 $R_{\mathrm{cons}} = \frac{n}{n} - \frac{n}{n}$

Gary Combs William Greer